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9th Annual Valentines for 
Veterans

When: February 2 - February 14
Where: TRC, Veteran Services

Annual Week of Love Contest
When: February 8 - February 12 

Where: SLCC

Light on Land
When: February 10, 11, 12, 16

Where: SCC, Eccles Art Gallery

The Last Five Years
When: February 11, 12, 13

Where: SCC, Eccles Art Gallery

4-Year Transfer Advisors, U of U
When: 9:00 am - 2:00 pm 
Where: TRC, STC 2nd Floor 

4-Year Transfer Advisors, UVU
When: 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 
Where: TRC, STC 2nd Floor

4-Year Transfer Advisors, 
Westminister
When: 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 
Where: TRC, STC 2nd Floor 

Baseball Game
When: 11:00 am - 1:00 pm 
Where: Jordan Campus

X Box Wednesdays
When: 11:00 am - 1:00 pm 
Where: SCC, Student Life & Leadership 
Office Room 2-070

Equality Involvement Club 
Meeting
When: 4:00 pm - 6:00 pm 
Where: TRC, Student Center Parlor B

Cocoa & Crafts
When: 5:00 pm - 7:00 pm 
Where: WVC, Lobby

StepAhead Scholarship Night
When: 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm 
Where: TRC, Student Center

4-Year Transfer Advisors, Utah 
State 
When: 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 
Where: TRC, STC 2nd Floor 

I Got You Babe
When: 11:30 am - 1:30 pm, 4:30 pm - 6:30 
pm 
Where: Jordan Campus, HTC

Black Student Union
When: 12:00 pm - 1:00 pm 
Where: TRC, Student Center Room 221

Discussion, Creative Work as 
Critical Work
When: 1:30 pm - 2:30 pm 
Where: TRC, Student Center 207-213

Psychology Club Meetings
When: 2:30 pm - 3:30 pm 
Where: TRC, AAB 324

Kid Kon, Children Comics 
Convention
When: 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm 
Where: TRC, Student Event Center

Valentines Trivia
When: 6:30 pm - 8:00 pm 
Where: Library Square

Public Reading
When: 7:00 pm - 8:00 pm 
Where: SCC, Multipurpose Room

Valentines Trivia
When: 11:00 am - 1:00 pm 
Where: Library Square

Phi Theta Kappa Society 
Membership Meetings
When: 12:30 pm - 2:30 pm 
Where: TRC, Student Center Room 223

SLCC Football Team Tryouts
When: 10:30 am - 12:30 pm 
Where: Taylorsville Park

President’s Day, No Classes

Hot Cocoa Tuesdays
When: 8:00 am - 4:00 pm 
Where: TRC, Student Life & Leadership 
Office

4-Year Transfer Advisors, U of U
When: 9:00 am - 2:00 pm 
Where: TRC, STC 2nd Floor

Revolutionary Student’s Union 
Meetings
When: 7:00 pm - 8:00 pm 
Where: SCC, Room 2-182

Thursday      11

Friday     12

Saturday     13

For more information on these events, please visit www.globeslcc.com/calendar

What’s Hip, Hot, and Happenin’ on Campus

Wednesday    10
Monday       15

Tuesday       16

Follow us at:
facebook.com/masscommcenter @GlobeSLCCglobeslcc.com instagram.com/masscommcenter slcc.edu/mcc
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The Globe is proud to present a new Instagram contest! Show us #lifeatslcc through the 
eyes of your camera. A winning photo will be printed in The Globe each week and the 
winner will receive Quick Wits tickets, an iTunes gift card or a Bruin Bites gift card. 
Instagram users
In the caption of your photo, please include:
• a mention of the MCC handle (@masscommcenter)
• the hashtag #lifeatslcc
• the hashtag for your campus, e.g. #SouthCity
Non-Instagram users / Alternate submission method
• Email contest.globe@slcc.edu with an attachment of your photo
• Provide a caption for your photo and include the hashtag #lifeatslcc 
and a hashtag for your campus, e.g. #TaylorsvilleRedwood
Disclaimer: By uploading an image to Instagram where you mention @masscommcenter, or attaching any image that is sent 
to contest.globe@slcc.edu you are allowing The Mass Communication Center and any of its student mediums to redistribute 
that image at their discretion (print, online, social media, etc.) If your image is used by MCC media, proper credit will be 
given as the source of the image. SLCC faculty and staff, and contract employees of The Globe are not eligible to win prizes.

Student‘s Showcase Life @ SLCC
Be an Instagram Contest Winner: sportsrally
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Student Media Center runs campaign for Week of Love
Alexander Sletten
Contributing  Writer

During the week of February 8th 
through the 12th the Student Media 
Center is having an event called 
The Week of Love Giveaway. This 
year they are involving students of 
Comm 2400, Social Media Tools and 
Strategies, to help plan and spread the 
word about the event.

The Week of Love Giveaway is 
spread throughout the entire college 
and will be broadcast and used 
entirely through social media sites 
such as Instagram, Twitter, and 
Facebook.

“This is the fi rst year working 
with the class on a media campaign. 
We are hoping that by using the class 
it will reach even more students 
across SLCC and more students will 
be exposed to it and have a chance 
to win,” said Alison Arndt-Wild, 
program manager for the Student 
Media Center.

Students in the Comm 2400 class have some varying views on the event taking 
place.

“I’m excited to fi gure out how social media is used to advertise,” said Lindsey 
Johnson.

Some students held more ambivalent views on this romantic holiday.
“To be perfectly honest, I think 

that it is pretty pathetic that the 
world has to set apart a day for 
people to show love for their loved 
ones,” said Scott Funk .”That should 
be everyday. But since I am getting 
a grade for this class I guess that I’m 
kind of excited.”

Throughout the week, pairs of 
people in the class will be putting up 
and advertising a particular topic for 
each day of the week. Some of the 
themes for the days of the week are: 
Worst Valentines Date ever, Take 
a Pic with a Friend, and Singles 
Awareness Day.

Pay attention as the week goes 
on to see what the theme is for that 
day so you can make a post and 
be entered to win one of the many 
prizes that the Student Media Center 
will be giving out.

Every post, tweet, and 
picture should have the hashtag 

#SharetheLoveSLCC. The Facebook site is facebook.com/slccsmc, Twitter is @
slccsmc, and Instagram is @slccsmc.
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#ShareTheLoveSLCC

#ShareTheLoveSLCC

#ShareTheLoveSLCC

#ShareTheLoveSLCC

Follow the SLCC Student Media Center to WIN!The Pie 
gift cards

Quick Wits 

tickets

BECAUSE WE WANT TO SHARE THE LOVE ALL WEEK
WIN PRIZES EVERY WEEKDAY FEB. 8 - FEB. 12

The Last Five YearsTickets

The Week Grand Prize: 
dinner & a 
movie prize 

pack

#ShareTheLoveSLCC

U of U 
gymnastics 

& basketball 
tickets

of Love Giveaway

facebook.com/slccsmc @slccsmc @slccsmc

#ShareTheLoveSLCC

 ■ Photo by  A lexander S let ten

COMM 2400 students #sharetheloveslcc to help SLCC students win prizes. 
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New Year calls for updated website with new look and features
Aleem Pathammavong
Contributing Writer        

A new year calls for a new website for Salt Lake Community College! SLCC 
has recently updated their website to an easy-to-use and more informational site.

The websites homepage has a bunch of new tabs that students may find helpful 
such as My SLCC, Academics, Community and the Current Students tab.

The Current Students tab offers many tools to help students. When you click on 
the Current Student tab, it brings up different links anywhere from giving students 
guidance to everyday student needs such as Advising, Class Schedule, Tuition & 
Fees.

Eric Gray a 19-year-old freshman at SLCC was asked if he found SLCC’s 
website useful and easy to use. His response was “Yes, I really like that they 
have the different specific tabs to guide me around the website. Also the website 
answers almost every question I have about the school. It’s great!”

The website also helps students interact more with the school by offering 
the Community tab and showing all the different activities SLCC does on and 
off campus. SLCC cares about their students and want them to have the college 
experience they dream about.

The website offers future students guidance to applying to SLCC. It also shows 
all the different degrees and classes they might be interested in.

SLCC’s website loves feedback, so if you have any suggestions, concerns, or 
are having trouble finding what you’re looking for, the bottom right corner of the 
screen allows students to give feedback.

If you have any questions about SLCC, their website can answer it for you. If 
they can’t, the website has many student support numbers that you can call that 
will help you.

For those of you who have not had the chance to check out SLCC’s new website, 
jump online and visit the new and improved SLCC.edu website and join in all the 
fun!

SLCC volleyball teams welcomes two new 
recruits.

SLCC volleyball team huddles before game.

 ■ Photo cour tesy of SLCC Bru ins

 ■ Photo cour tesy of SLCC Bru ins

The SLCC website has a new updated look fresh for the 2016 year.

The website has new tabs that students may find helpful for information.
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New promising additions to lady Bruin's volleyball team
Joseph Smith
Contributing  Writer

It’s time for Bruins Volleyball once again and the 
team is shaping up to be very competitive this year. 

The new additions to the team are not only very 
promising. The team might possibly take us all the 
way to Nationals.

“The team is looking great, I think [we] will go far 
this year,” said team trainer, Indigo Allen.

Among the new additions to the Bruins Volleyball 
team are two new promising players, Thayna Margana 
Fuchs (Ty) and her twin sister Thamyres Alexia Fuchs 
(Tem). 

The sisters are not only new to the Bruins team, 
they’re new to the United States as well.

Born and raised in Brazil, the sisters began playing 
volleyball at a very young age. 

According to the sisters, volleyball was not as 
arduous and competitive in Brazil as it is here at Salt 
Lake Community College. 

For them the work is hard, and the exercises are 
different from when they played in Brazil.

Although Ty and Tem are very excited to be here 
and take advantage of all the opportunities SLCC 
offers, there are difficulties, especially when learning 
a new language. 

The twins expressed some concern over not being 
able to communicate effectively, along with some of 
adjustments to the new culture, particularly when 
expressing themselves when faced with the obstacle 
of a language barrier.

The Twins have a very lengthy schedule outside of 
the volleyball court as well. 

They study English from 8 a.m. to 1 p.m. Monday 
through Thursday. After English, they hit the 
volleyball court at 5:30 p.m for practice. 

Aside from the long hours of study and the difficult 
workout regimen, Ty and Tem are very excited to be 
here, and look forward to having a great year with the 
Bruins.

For more information about Bruins volleyball, 
including games and associated events, visit 
slccbruins.com to get all of your sports updates. 

Bruin volleyball team found volunteering  at Utah Food bank while spending time off the court. 

 ■ Photo cour tesy of SLCC Bru ins
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Brazilian twins Thamyres and Thayna Fuchs sign their volleyball contract with SLCC. 

SLCC volleyball teams welcomes two new 
recruits.

SLCC volleyball team huddles before game.

 ■ Photo cour tesy of SLCC Bru ins
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On Wednesday January 27th, movie producer Adam 
Leipzig held an informal question and answer session here 
at Salt Lake Community College. 

Adam answered many questions for the fi lm students at 
SLCC to help them gain essential knowledge for producing 
fi lms.

Adam fi rst started working in the fi lm industry as an 
employee of Disney. 

As he moved up the corporate ladder, he eventually 
chose to leave the high-powered positons behind so that he 
could remain on the sets of movies and do what he loves 
most.

One student asked, “What is your favorite movie that 
you have produced so far?”

“It’s always the next one,” replied Leipzig.

The fi lm students here at SLCC were lucky enough to 
get to see the fi rst ever preview for Leipzig’s newest fi lm, 
“A Plastic Ocean”.

This documentary is about the dangers of plastic and 
other garbage that is fi lling our oceans, and what we can do 
as individuals to save them.

Leading into the preview of the trailer, Leipzig 
commented that, “The best reaction to a movie is an 
emotional reaction.”

As well as running a successful movie producing 
company, Leipzig has also found the time to start a non-
profi t organization called Creative Future. 

This foundation is the public voice for creative rights 
and helps artists protect their artistic creations from things 
like copyrights and piracy.

During the Q & A, one of the questions asked was, 
“What is the best advice you can give to an aspiring fi lm 

producer?”
To that Leipzig responded, “Don’t try to do what 

everyone else is doing, do what is unique and special to 
you.”

Hollywood is currently facing accusations that there is 
not enough diversity seen in movies and productions. When 
asked his opinion on the matter Leipzig simply replied, 
“Hollywood is very male and very white. It’s sad but true.” 
When writing a movie, producers are not thinking about 
what these characters need to look like, but more along the 
lines of what these characters do (interest, hobbies, jobs, 
careers, etc.).

Adam Leipzig is a very accomplished and busy man. By 
taking the time to come and talk to the fi lm students here, 
he showed them what going after their dreams can look like. 
He ended his Q & A session with the simple advice, “Don’t 
devalue you own work. All creative work has value.”

Movie producer, Adam Leipzig, holds informal Q&A for film students
Lindsay Johnson
Contributing  Writer
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Classes offer better understanding of finance and credit 
Fernando Pasillas
Contributing  Writer

The perfect credit score is something that many desire. Having good credit is 
supposed to mean you have proven how responsible of a consumer you are, but 
understanding finances and how your credit works can also be very confusing.

Salt Lake Community College is there to help by offering multiple courses that 
allows students the ability to better understand how it all works.

Professor of Finance, Dennis Wilson states that in developing a good credit 
score or profile, the rule of the 5-C’s are golden. “It can direct an individual to 
make wise choices and enjoy the fruits of good money management which includes 
a good credit score,” Wilson said.  

According to Wilson, the 5-C’s of credit include:

1. Character: fulfilling promises starts with always doing what you say you’ll 
do.

2. Capacity: this is a measure of your available cash-flow to meet monthly 
obligations. Fixed obligations should be less than 20 percent of your gross monthly 
income.

3. Capital: your reserves or savings for emergency plus additional net worth 
after your total debt.

4. Collateral: when borrowing, lenders typically offer better rates and terms if 
you finance tangible assets with market value and pledge these assets in the event 
you are unable to repay the loan.

5. Conditions: economic conditions play a large part in the availability of credit. 
In a recession, lenders are very cautious and credit extension is limited. It is just 
the opposite if the economy is expanding.

For students who want to explore credit and finance, whether it be for personal 
or professional reasons, Professor Wilson, as well as other professors, offer 
Personal Finance 1050 classes.

The classes are available at the Jordan, Taylorsville, and South City Campus as 
well as the option to take the class online.

SLCC offers several courses to help students better understand the world 
of finance and credit. 

 ■ Photo cour tesy of w ik iped ia .com
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SLCC offers several courses to help students better understand the world 
of finance and credit. 
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Students support veterans with thoughtful Valentine notes 
Jayel Kirby
Contributing  Writer

SLCC offers several courses to help students better understand the world 
of finance and credit. 

While brainstorming for the perfect way to 
romance your sweetheart on Valentine’s Day, take a 
moment to write a quick note of support for one of 
our soldiers. One who might be far away from their 
sweetheart this year, or who has served overseas in 
the past.

SLCC’s Veterans Services Office at the Redwood 
Campus in Taylorsville is accepting valentines now 
through February 14 as part of their 9th Annual 
Valentines 4 Vets drive. 

A table will also be set up in the events hallway 
at the student center on February 11 and 12. 
Alternatively, valentines and donations can be 
delivered to Enrollment Services at the Jordan 
and South City campuses by February 12 at noon. 
Participating in the drive is easy.

“You don’t have to write a novel,” said Veteran’s 
Services Specialist, Alicia Pia. “You can write 
something as simple as ‘Happy V-Day’. It works. 
They pretty much appreciate anything they can get.”

Veterans Services Manager, Darlene Head, 
encourages students and staff alike to participate.

“Come and write a message of love or support for 
our military members and veterans. Let them know 
you appreciate their service to the country and to the 
world,” said Head.

Valentines can be made at home and brought to the 
office or you can add a personal note to the pre-made 
patriotic valentines that are available at the locations 
mentioned above. 

Donations of a dollar or more are appreciated to 
help cover expenses for packaging, postage, and 

purchasing candy.
Soldiers of all kinds will receive the valentines. 

Deliveries are made to four Veteran’s Administration 
hospitals in Utah (Salt Lake City, Ogden, Payson, and 
Ivins), three Veteran Transitional Housing Centers 
(Valor House and Freedom Landing in SLC, and 
Saint Anne’s in Ogden), and to units serving overseas.

All valentines will be read to determine which 
venue is most appropriate for the given message. A 
message wishing a veteran to “get well” might be 

sent to a VA hospital, whereas one saying “we’re 
praying for you” would most likely be sent to a soldier 
overseas.

If you have a special soldier or veteran you’d like 
to receive valentines, you can request to have a box 
of 250 valentines, stuffed with candy, sent to any 
military member or veteran that is serving in the 
states, deployed overseas, or an honored veteran at 
home. 

Soldiers who receive the boxes are encouraged to 
share the contents with their fellow service members.

By participating in this drive, you will be helping 
to carry out a long standing tradition that was started 
by Ms. Head. 

When she was just a child, she began writing 
messages to give to veterans returning from Vietnam. 
During Desert Storm, she and her three children 
began sending valentines to soldiers serving overseas.

Over 32,000 valentines/letters of support have 
been collected for veterans and active duty military 
members since 2008.

Ms. Head, a Korean War veteran’s daughter, feels 
that while appreciating those who sacrifice in combat 
is vital, we should remember that they provide service 
beyond that realm.

“A lot of people don’t talk about how our service 
members provide humanitarian service all over the 
world,” said Head.

The Veterans Services Office at the Redwood 
Campus in Taylorsville is open from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 
p.m. Monday through Friday. Take a moment to drop 
by with a valentine message of your own by February 
14th.

“It’s painless,” said Miss Pia, “Unless you get a 
paper cut.”

 ■ Photo by  Br i t tn i Col indres

 ■ Photo by  Br i t tn i Col indres ■ Photo by  Br i t tn i Col indres

Valentine’s for Vets table pictured at South City Campus for students to support vets.

Students can create valentines for vets. You can make valentines on campus or at home.
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Making Career Decisions
Advertising Supplement

Many colleges and universities prefer that you have a major in mind when you transfer because it will be evidence that you have a real sense of purpose or direction. 
Choosing a major early in college can even help you be a “step ahead.” You can often get a great start by taking the pre-requisite courses for your program at Salt 
Lake Community College.
Academic and Career Advising wants to assist you in making a good career decision – one based on your interests, values, skills, personality and accurate 
information about the current labor market. Please follow the next steps of the career planning process for your success.

Self-assessment & Discovery
Have you completed a thorough assessment of your interests? Do you know what your values are and how they impact your career choice? Do you know how your 
personality may influence your career decision? These and other factors play a role in determining your choice of a major and a career. Here are some great resources 
to help you discover more about your interests and abilities:
* Take a personality and/or interest assessment through the Academic and Career Advising office-http://www.slcc.edu/academicadvising/career-advising/assessments.
aspx.
* Explore the Free Online “Major and Career Discovery Series” Course- http://www.slcc.edu/academicadvising/career-advising/index.aspx.
* Make an appointment with an Academic and Career Advisor.
* Enroll in a 1 credit class, “Major and Career Decision Making,” LE 1200.
* Engage in the #100daysSLCC campaign and take 10 minutes a day for 100 days to discover your major and career path 
	 o Blog: 100daysslcc.blogspot.com
	 o Twitter: @slccadvising
	 o Instagram: 100daysslcc
	 o Facebook: Salt Lake Community College

Investigate & Gather Information
Have you researched the occupations that interest you? Do you know the nature of the work, working conditions, training required, salary, and job outlook? Use the 
resources below for ideas about how and where to gather information: 
* Review the SLCC general catalog at: http://www.slcc.edu/catalog.
* Gather information on possible careers and see which academic programs can prepare you for these careers.
* Visit the Career Library at Taylorsville Redwood Campus STC 242 or South City Campus W138.
* Visit various websites to find out information such as job duties, needed education, outlook, pay, etc. A few include: Type Focus-- accessed through your “MyPage,” 
Student Tab, Academic /Career Advising, then Type Focus New Users, https://www.utahfutures.org and www.bls.gov.
* Enroll in an introductory class in a field you may be interested in. Please consult with an academic advisor about your options.

Narrowing Choices
Have you narrowed down your potential occupational choices to a few? Determining your career choices, although seemingly difficult at first, becomes easier as you 
gather more information and assess your likes and dislikes. Some strategies to narrow your choices are:
* Create a “pro and con” list for each occupation, or compare them against different factors.
* Visit with SLCC department coordinators and faculty to learn more about major and career opportunities. * Visit Student Employment and Cooperative Education. 
See www.slcc.edu/seces
* Obtain a snapshot of the current outlook in a field by going to various websites to check out how many positions exist at present in this field. Some include: https://
slcc.emsicareercoach.com/ ; https://jobs.utah.gov.
* Perform an informational interview, where you ask questions from experts in that field.
* Apply for internships or summer jobs.
* Get involved in volunteer work by contacting the Thayne Center for Service and Learning, www.slcc.edu/thaynecenter, or contact employers directly.
* Ask close friends or family members to review your career exploration results and discuss them with you.

Evaluate
It is important to choose a major and a career that will be satisfying for you over time. If you are still unsure of your preferences, don’t get discouraged. Career 
planning takes time and effort! Your options at this point at SLCC may be:
* Choose an area of study that you love! You will enjoy your classes and your college experience more fully.
* Continue your career advising sessions.
* Enroll in a class that covers career exploration.
* Choose introductory major courses to explore different majors.
* Talk to an Academic and Career Advisor about obstacles that may be delaying your decision. Please go to www.slcc.edu/academicadvising for more information.

Additional Career & Major Exploration Websites: 
Utah’s Career Connection: www.utah.gov/careers 

582-5700
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